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From: ray m [mailto:lumpy_ray@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 3:53 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Gas station 

To whom it may concern: 

    I lived between Albany and Borden my whole life, currantly i live on Dickie rd in Borden-Carleton.  My 
Family and i are against the new Gas Station. We don't need another one. I have been going to Howatts and 
Cerreties my whole life ! Why would you guys want to ruin this...NO GAS STATION!!!! 
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